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I run for re-election to the D.C. Bar International Law Community's Steering Committee to continue 
my work as Co-Chair.  I have been a member of the ILC for over 15 years, and an elected officer for 
five.  I have worked with leadership to provide excellent programming to our over 1200 members, 
and to a more general audience, in collaboration with other legal organizations.  This has included 
webinars on public and private international law, humanitarian law, human rights law, intellectual 
property law, trade law, and other topics in the field.  We have nine very active sub-committees and 
have added an additional sub-committee on international pro bono law.   I am also on the Executive 
Committee of the Lieber Society of ASIL, and run international humanitarian law programs for the 
American Red Cross in the national capital region.  I look forward to enhancing the services (including 
mentorship) provided to our membership. 

 
 


